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28th January 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Home Learning  

 

Starting on Monday, we will be trialling for the week, class teachers being available on Google 

Meet at a given time on an afternoon for children to log on and ask for support regarding parts 

of their work they have found difficult. Children can log on to the Google classroom meet to ask 

their teacher about a question they might not have understood or something they have got wrong 

and they do not understand why. Pupils do not have to attend these afternoon sessions. If your 

child does need to log on to ask for support from their teacher please make sure that they know 

what they need support with or which question they are struggling with. If other children are also 

waiting for support, they may have to wait a few minutes for their turn to speak to their class 

teacher. We will continue to mark and respond to children’s work through SeeSaw as well as 

trialling this approach as a method for children to have support from their class teacher.  

 

Please find a table below of when each class teacher will be available online.  

 

 Available on Google Classroom Meet 

Mrs Lansdell  12pm-12:30pm  

Mrs Burley/Mrs Mortimer  1pm-1:30pm 

Miss Okoro  1pm-1:30pm 

Miss Cooper  2pm-2:30pm  

 

At the end of next week, I will review how this has gone with class teachers and let you know if 

this is something we are going to be continuing. 

 

Thank you for your continued support.  

 
Kind regards  

 

Mrs Sarah Disney  
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